 March 11th, 2019 Minutes for Rough Riders
Secretaries Report from February 11, 2019 Read by Kurt	
Treasurers Report from February 11, 2019 Read by Ruth
$ Cash
$ Savings 
$ Checking
[bookmark: _GoBack]$ Secondary Savings
Spending for Month
Brief overview of spending, not documented by Kurt who was taking notes for Laurie as she was gone. Based on treasurer’s report from last month, it looks like only a couple hundred dollars were written out for expenses. Dick reported getting a check for $220.00 from the CVSO for calendar raffle tickets sold by our club
   Justin approved Treasurer report, 2nd by Plow

Old Business
Feb. 11th club ride had 11 riders that departed from Q&B Bar and Grill and went to Old Barn for a stop and on to Crescent Tavern for dinner. Trails decent, no breakdowns, pace was a little quick at the front, with the Goulet father and son team winning the radar run trophy.  Overall a great ride!
Kurt still has the Q&B stickers to update the Horizon’s signs that Kris Johnson ordered a couple meetings ago. 

New Business 
Please report any time to Dennis Sykora for trail signage or maintenance.
Some discussion about possible culverts needed on the trail near Hwy Q and that will be addressed at the next meeting. 
Also discussed was the possibility of our club donating some money towards the groomer fund. To be discussed at final April meeting.

February CVSO meeting attended by Ruth and Dick Goulet. Heavy discussion again about the sale of existing groomers and purchasing of new groomer. Clubs are expected to make a vote on March 13th CVSO meeting that will be attended by Kurt and Dick in Cadott at the Halfway Bar. 
Our club had discussion about this regarding the groomer and no solid decision was made on what to do, but Dick and Kurt would take the input at the CVSO meeting and make a decision based on information presented. The CVSO should have had a fantastic grooming year with all of the snow, so funding should be up as well and that may play into the decision on Wednesday March 13th.

Next meeting for our club at Ojibwa Golf and Bowl on April 8th at 7:30 pm and the club will be buying pizza as we celebrate a successful snowy snowmobiling season! Officer elections are always held at the final April meeting and that will be an agenda item. 

Meeting adjourned and club ride with 13 members departed from Bresina’s and headed to Birch Point for dinner. 
